
Derby Public Schools 

35 Fifth Street 

Derby, CT 06418 

 

August 6, 2017 

 

Dear Colleagues,  

     I am writing to with a heavy heart to inform you that I will be resigning from Derby Public Schools for 

the 2017-2018 school year.   Due to various personal reasons, I will be moving from Connecticut.  It has 

been a pleasure to serve the students, staff, and faculty in Derby since 2005.   

   I appreciated and learned so much throughout the years, and I would be happy to assist in ensuring 

the important work continues.  I will be available to for the transition of the various jobs I performed 

and each part will be left in order to continue as I left off if that is your choosing.   

    Thank you for always supporting me.  I wish nothing but the best for the Derby Red Raiders, and I will 

miss everyone very much.   

  You can reach me at my personal email debalmonte@gmail.com or by cellphone at 203-522-0891.   

 

      Sincerely,  

 

      Deborah Almonte 
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